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Dear Parent(s), 
 
I hope that you and your families have been having an enjoyable time over the summer break. Whilst the holidays are not over 
yet, I wanted to get in touch with you regarding some arrangements for your children restarting school. Please read the 
information below, and if you have any further queries or questions, don’t hesitate to get in contact via email 
(kblack585@c2kni.net). 
 
In the meantime, enjoy the rest of your summer holidays. We look forward to welcoming all the children back to school soon! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Keith Black 
(Principal) 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------ 
 
 

o School restarts for ALL PUPILS on Wednesday 30th August 2023.  
* P1 pupils will go home from school at 12.00pm for the rest of this week. 
 

o School will open to pupils from 8.45am with lessons starting at 9.00am. P1-P3 pupils will finish school at 2.00pm, 
with P4-P7 pupils finishing at 3.00pm. 
 

o Morning Club (8.00am) and Afternoon Club (2.00 – 4.30pm) will start on Wednesday 30th August 2023. 
 

o Unfortunately, there will be NO SCHOOL DINNERS OR SCHOOL BUS provided on Wednesday 30th and Thursday 
31st August. Children should bring their own snack and packed lunch to school. Both services will commence on 
Friday 1st September 2023. 
 

o Snack items continue to be priced at 30p per item, with school dinners costing £2.60 per day. Where possible 
school dinners should be paid at the beginning of each week, with the correct cash or cheque suitable.  
 

o Swimming lessons for P5-P7 will commence on Friday 1st September 2023. Further information regarding this will 
be sent home from school when we return. 
 

o Families eligible for Free School Meals and Uniform grants should apply now if you haven’t already done so. 
 

o Information on PE days and after-school clubs will be shared with children and parents at the beginning of term. 

Principal: Mr Keith Black 
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